
 

 

 

SC. 002/65/SJ 

 6 January 2022 

Subject: Report on being selected as a Fiber Optic Network Installer (Fiber Optic Network Expansion  

 Project) (Installation) (Edited Project Details) 

Attention: Directors and Managers 

 The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

 Interlink Telecom Public Company Limited (“the Company”) would like to inform that the Company 

has been selected as a fiber optic network installer in the Southern area from an operator (Fiber Optic Network 

Expansion Project) for the year 2022, with the total value not exceed Baht 107,000,000.00 (One hundred 

seven million Baht Only) (including VAT) for a period of 1 year. 

 In order to provide the investors with a more thorough operation of the Company, then the Company 

disclose the above matter through the Stock Exchange of Thailand. 

 Please be informed accordingly. 

 

 Yours sincerely, 

 

__________________________________ 

 (Mr. Nuttanai Anuntarumporn) 

 Chief Executive Officer 

 


